
Troutdale Elementary 
Construction Update

September 2018
Welcome back to school, Tigers! We hope you 
had a great summer break and are enjoying your 
new school. A lot happened while you were gone 
including taking down the old school, paving the 
parking lots, installing the playground equipment, 
and much more!
Tearing down your old school took about a week 
to get all the walls down. Afterwards they cleared 
the debris and backfilled the basement, making 
the ground level, by crushing and reusing the 
existing rock/concrete onsite. 
Photos after the school was demolished:

1026 SE Stark Street | Portland, OR 97214 | 503.688.1000 | bremik.com

Work inside the school included finishing 
casework, painting, and installing the gym floor, 
kitchen equipment, elevator, signage, and the 
custom mural in the lobby.
Outside the parking lots were poured, the play 
equipment and rubber flooring were installed, 
and grass and trees were planted around the 
school.
You will still see us onsite through the end of 
October as we finish up the ball field, staff 
parking lot, and miscellaneous items throughout 
the building. We are so close to the finish line!



August 2018
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Official Ribbon Cutting

“Thank you for trusting us to build 
your new school! We are so pleased 
with how it turned out. The efforts 
and dedication of everyone involved 
is reflected in the finished product.”

- Bremik Construction Team:
Ben Carlson, Project Manager

Susan Castner, Project Engineer
Jeremy Symolon, Superintendent

Justin Rekucki, Superintendent


